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Friday 13 March – Red Nose Day 
Wear something RED for our RED activity day.  We will be selling our red 
nose biscuits and there will be a collecting tin in Reception. 
 
Easter Family Activity Day - Wednesday 25 March 
You are all invited to come and join your child in our Easter Activities day.  We 
shall be making Easter hats, making edible Easter nests and having an Easter 
Egg Hunt in the garden.  Please do come and join in the session with us – 
younger children can stay too.  
At the end of each session we will be having an Easter hat parade around the 
nursery so do come early and join us for that even if you can't make the whole 
session.  
 
There will be an Easter Raffle in the Entrance area from Monday 16 March, 

tickets from Linda. 
 
A new born lamb will be visiting the nursery on Wednesday 18 March at 11.00am 
and 12.30 pm for the children to see – parents are welcome to join us. 
 
Spring time planting 
The children will soon begin planting seeds to grow vegetables in the nursery 
garden.  Everyone will also plant a sunflower to bring home to grow with you at 
home. 
 
The school photographer will be in nursery on Wednesday 6 May.  Younger 
brothers and sisters can have their photos taken too. 

Term Dates  

 The school breaks up for the Easter holiday on Friday 27 March and we will 
be open again on Monday 13 April.  
  

 Friday 1 May will be a school INSET day and Monday 4 May is a Bank 
Holiday so nursery will be closed on both days. 

 


